
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, 

My name is Lucy Oldroyd and I am Assistant Director of Holy Family Sixth for year 12. My role is to support 

the transition from year 11 into year 12 in the sixth form and to ensure the students are as happy and 

successful as they can be. 

The transition from GCSE to A level study is often a daunting step for many students who are sometimes 

unsure on what subjects to take or what their future holds. Part of my role is to support and guide students 

with their subject choices to allow them to flourish and reach their goals. It is important to make sure they 

have a positive and settled start to their studies, alongside establishing clear routines and expectations 

that they can continue with and take with them in the future. 

At Holy Family Sixth we pride ourselves on having a student centred approach, which puts students at the 

forefront of their learning and development towards their goals and ambitions with their future. To 

support students to become well-rounded individuals, we also offer a wide variety of extra-curricular and 

enrichment opportunities to allow students to develop their skills outside of the classroom, with many 

students every year completing various work experience or additional accredited courses such as first aid. 

It is a pleasure to work within the sixth form team and play a small part in supporting our students as they 

work towards whatever their next step in the future may be.  

 

Lucy Oldroyd 

Assistant Director of Sixth Form (Year 12) 

 


